

34 Douzelage Conference in Altea. From 14 to 17 May 2009.

2º Newsletter to Delegates: January 2009.

Dear Douzelage Friends.

I enclosed the registration form . Please completed it and we would appreciate to return us by e.mail if it's possible until 15 February.

We have received news about the delegation from TURI, MEERSSEN, OXELOSUND, SHERBORNE AND HOLSTEBRO.

ACCOMODATION:

As you know Altea is a tourist town so the Hotel Cap Negret can offer us a limited number of double rooms from 14 to 17 may.

Please find the way to accommodate in double rooms but if a delegation needs a single room and the Hotel can offer it, you have to pay a supplement of $20 \in /$ night.

You have the possibility to accommodate in triple rooms too.

When we received your requires of accommodation, we will inform you if there are extra cost that you have to pay to the Hotel Cap Negret.

If some delegates is going to stay longer, please inform us as soon as possible to see if there are available rooms.

The accommodation plan requires a great deal of co-ordination between Official delegates and non-delegates. So please inform us as soon as possible.

We invite you to visit our municipality web page <u>www.altea.es</u> to get information about our town.

For the education meeting we would like you to prepare a power point presentation about "Interculture" as we told you in our 1^{st} Newsletter.

We have applied for the grant from the funding for the Meeting of Citizens for Town Twinning . We do hope our bid will be successful.

If you have any questions, please contact to M^a Angeles Berenguer : douzelage@cv.gva.es.

With Best regards,

Mrs. Pepa Perles. Mrs. M^a Angeles Berenguer.

Altea Douzelage Town Councillor. Secretary Altea Douzelage Committee.